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Hello Monrovia City Council,

My son and I are routine L line commuters, and live to the west of the Monrovia Station on Fano west of
Mayflower. We are excited to see this step at opening better pedestrian access to the L Line station for those
walking from the west.

We continue to hope that Monrovia and Metro can work together to create an access way to the west end of the
westbound platform, close to Magnolia. Having to walk past the platform is really frustrating, particularly as the
majority of the residential development going in is west of the station. It was a mistake to develop the station with a
priority on car access from the drop off and parking garage, and continued effort to fix this mistake is needed and
appreciated. Perhaps future development can contribute to the cost of easier access from the west?

Nonetheless, the elements described in this agenda item are appreciated. Hopefully that evolution of the station will
be an early action by the developer?

Thank you,

Mike Antos

.Fano St Unitl
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